
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATLANTIC UNIVERSITY FAIR INVITATION  

WESTDALE SECONDARY SCHOOL IS HOSTING AN ATLANTIC UNIVERISTY FAIR 
ON TUESDAY OCTOBER 22ND. 

WE ARE HOSTING 10 SCHOOLS IN THE LIBRARY FROM 9-11 AM. 

IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND, PLEASE COMPLETE THE REGISTRATION FORM FROM 
THE QR CODE BELOW. 


